
TREE PLANTING GOES ON DESPITE WET CONDITIONS 

Forty-eight students from the Tree Protection Co-operative Programme (TPCP) in FABI 

braved cool, wet and muddy conditions on the morning of 24 January to replant 1,500 

seedlings into potting bags. This was the first Tree Planting event for the year where students 

from the research programme assist with replanting tree seedlings supplied by industry used 

in various trials and research projects in FABI. They also assisted in clearing out older trees 

and pots from the nursery that were no longer needed. The morning’s work at the FABI nursery 

on the University of Pretoria's experimental Farm was rewarded with pizza and cooldrinks. 

 

 


